
 

 
 
  
 
 
 

           Wednesday 5th June 2024 
 

Interschool Maths Competition 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have organised a KS2 inter-school maths competitions, which will take place at Windsor 
Park Middle School on Thursday 13th June 2024 at 9:00am. The event will enable pupils to 
work in teams competing against each other to solve a range of maths problems and 
puzzles. The competition will last for approximately two hours and pupils will return back to 
school in time for break at 11:20am. 
 
Due to the start time of the event we ask that you drop your child off at the venue for 
9:00am where they will be met by myself and we will provide the transport back to Ryecroft.  
 
Please click on the link below and complete to consent form by this Friday, 7th June 
informing us if you are able/unable to drop your child off at the venue.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/4bCDEmTnu3  
 
As the competition requires two teams of six, the participants will be drawn at random once 
we have received all confirmation letters. 
 
If selected, your child can bring their usual school bag and equipment with them, including 
everything they would normally require from lesson 3 onwards in school and pupils must 
arrive in full school uniform. There will be refreshments provided during the event. 
 
We hope your child enjoys the experience and if you have any questions please get in touch. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

           

Mr A Hughes 
Pastoral Lead 
Head of Maths 

https://forms.office.com/e/4bCDEmTnu3

